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 In view of the Indiana University Southeast Strategic Plan 2005-09, on behalf of 
the School of Arts and Letters as Interim Dean, I have provided below a current statement 
of our alignment with goal 3 on Enhanced Diversity, as well as the past and on-going 
methods by and activities through which we have been participating and plan to 
participate in the future in fulfi



3.4.2  The school


